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Dear Comrades, 

 

Sub : UFBU’s Clarion Call to observe  

48 hours continuous strike on 30
th

 & 31
st
 May, 2018 

 

We like to convey to our members that UFBU has declared a series of agitational 

programmes starting from 16
th

 May, 2018 culminating in all India Strike on two days – 
30

th
 & 31

st
 May, 2018. The issues opposed by UFBU are – IBA’s delay in resolving 

charter of demands, Govt.’s casual approach to wage revision for bank employees and 

officers, IBA’s meager offer of 2% hike in wage bill towards wage increase and partial 

mandate given by some of the banks only upto Scale III officers. UFBU demands 

expeditious and early wage revision settlement, adequate increase in salary and 

improvement in other service conditions and wage revision settlement to include all 

officers upto Scale VII.   

 

Our leaders, activists, veterans and members stationed in different parts of the country are 

requested to be immediately in touch with the leaders of UFBU at various centers and take 

part in all forms of demonstrative actions to display the solidarity of retirees with our 

serving comrades.  We have studied different agitational programmes declared by UFBU 

and find that the retirees can take part in the demonstrations before all branches at all 

centres on 17
th
 May, 2018 and on 24

th
 May, 2018 and centralized demonstration in all 

centres on 29
th 

May, 2018. Our members and leaders are also requested to join any 

demonstrative action envisaged by UFBU on the days of strike i.e. 30
th

 and 31
st
 May, 

2018.   

 

This is urgent.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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